CNZ Player and Manager Feedback

Dear all,

The CNZ Tournament Committee has decided to continue last year's policy of sharing the feedback received after each CNZ event and to comment on what changes, if any, they plan to review for events held in following seasons.

Event: 2019/20 GC 3+ Championship

Venue: Howick Croquet Club

Manager: Greg Bryant

GC 3+									
					Str		Weighted	CNZ Avg	GC 3+
	Str Dis	Dis	ОК	Agree	Ag	Total	Avg	2018/19	18/19
Format	0	0	0	1	3	4	4.75	4.24	N/A
Number of Games	0	0	0	1	3	4	4.75	4.17	N/A
Manager	0	0	0	0	4	4	5.00	4.48	N/A
Lawns	0	0	0	3	1	4	4.25	3.95	N/A
Likely to attend this tournament again?	0	0	0	2	2	4	4.50	4.22	N/A
Likely to attend									
tournament in this location again?	0	0	1	1	2	4	4.25	4.10	N/A
Total	0	0	1	8	15	24	4.58	4.24	N/A

Response to feedback

Format - the following feedback was received

Round Robin sections then play off matches seemed fair.

CNZ TC Response

N/A

Number of games per day - the following feedback was received.

I like to play many games, I think it sorts out the players physical and mental ability

CNZ TC Response

N/A

Lawns – the following feedback was received

- Despite some dry patches, all the greens were the same for everybody.
- very patchy

CNZ TC Response

From the 4 responses received and seen in the table (above) all the respondents were generally happy with the lawns. We acknowledge that not all lawns are perfect but they are the same for all players, and we extend our thanks to the Howick club for hosting the event.

Manager - the following feedback was received.

Juggling the players and greens was managed very well by Greg

CNZ TC Response

Thanks to Greg, 100% positive feedback!

Other feedback

- Personally I like a challenge, I was hesitant about entering due to my age but thrilled
 I did not let myself down and managed to challenge all the other participants. I also
 feel as older players we managed to display a "never give up" attitude which I hope
 some of the players appreciated.
- I would like to think that all the young NZ Squad members appreciate that they are
 privileged with the funding, top coaching and support they are receiving and are not
 taking anything for granted.
- It would be good to have a doubles competition as well

CNZ TC Response

CNZ does not feel that there is a current need for a National 3+ Doubles tournament. The GC Open Doubles was held in the same region a few days before this event. That event could accept up to 40 players (which is more than the Open singles limit of 32) and had plenty of vacancies, so 3+ players would have been welcome to compete in that event.

If you would like to provide further feedback in order to help future events, please email croquet@croquet.org.nz

CNZ Tournament Committee